
 

 

Dear Dr. He Xu, 

On behalf of the conference chairs, I am pleased to formally invite you to join 

the advisory board of the International Conference on Planetary Actions for 

Sustainability 2025, which will be held at the University of Tokyo (Hongo 

Campus), Tokyo, Japan. We would be delighted to welcome you to Tokyo between 

October 30 and November 5, 2025. 

This conference will bring together leading scholars and professionals to discuss 

critical sustainability challenges, including energy transition, agri-food systems, urban 

resilience, green infrastructure, sustainable mobility, and related fields. Your expertise 

and insights would be invaluable in shaping the discussions and guiding the strategic 

direction of the event. 

We sincerely hope you will accept this invitation and contribute to the success of the 

conference. Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact us at office@ipas2025.com or visit our website 

at https://www.ipas2025.com/. We look forward to your positive response and to 

welcoming you to Tokyo. 

Sincerely, 

Long Yin 

 

 

Chair, International Conference on Planetary Actions for Sustainability 2025 

 

University of Tokyo, Japan 
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